
You can copy and paste this message into the body of the email or 

into the “comments” box of the online form. 

 

Dear Supervisors:  

As a constituent in the Dulles District, we ask that you consider moving forward the redistricting 

plans titled Letourneau 1 or 2. These plans preserve our community within one district. In our 

opinion, communities of interest are served best when they are represented as a contiguous 

voting district.  Of the 20 current proposals these plans best accomplish that goal. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Names: 

Address: 


